	English Department (	orade: /	Grammar Exercises		
	Student's Name:		Class 7 / 2020-2	021	
A- Read a	and choose the correct answer.				
1- The s	students answered all the quest	tions while they	the final	text.	
A.	do				
В.	did	TEST/			
C.	was doing		1000		
D.	were doing				
2- My (	car is than your ca	ar.			
A.	as expensive				
В.	most expensive				
C.	more expensive				
D.	least expensive				
B - Do as	s shown between the brackets.				
There	e is not <u>some</u> juice left, we need	d to buy some	(Correct the underline	ed word)	
4- Do a	as shown between the brackets				
Mr. N	Nohammed is well known, we a	all know <u>them</u> .	(Correct the underlin	ed pronoun)	
• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •				• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	

	English Department	Grade: 7	Grammar Exerc	rises
	Student's Name:		Class 7 /	2020-2021
A- Read a	and choose the correct answe	er.		
1- The 0	children saw the monkeys wh	ile they	the zoo.	
A.	visit			N. A.
В.	visited	visited		7005
C.	was visiting		1	
D.	were visiting		1	
2- Scien	nce is than PE.			
A.	as interesting			00
В.	most interesting			P CO
C.	more interesting		/6	JI I
D.	least interesting			
B - Do as	s shown between the bracket	S.		
There	e are not <u>some</u> students at sc	hool, it is off today.	(Correct the	underlined word)
4- Do a	s shown between the bracke	ts.		
Kuwa	it is a nice country, I hope to	visit <u>her</u> someday.	(Correct the	e underlined pronoun

**English Department** Grade: 7 Reading Exercises

## Read the following text, then answer the questions

The American type of football was developed in the 19th century from soccer and rugby. People of all ages play it. Football in America is one of the most popular sports. In this game, the ball is kicked, thrown, or run by the players and the goal is to move a ball across a goal by kicking. The game is divided into four quarters, each is fifteen minutes long. The first two quarters are known as the first half. There is a rest period between the two halves which usually lasts about fifteen minutes. Each team has eleven players. Each team has offensive players (play when the team has possession of the ball) and defensive players (play when the other team has possession of the ball).

Players can leave the game and other players called substitutes take their places. Players also must use protective equipment to help keep the body safe during the game. Helmets are worn to Protect the head and face area. Protective equipment must be worn because of the body contact players have during the game. Officials are very important to the game of football. They are called referees. They carry whistles and there are also linesmen, who help them control the game and make sure that the rules of the game are followed during the game. The football is made of leather and is brown in color. It is oval and has white rings near each end of the football. The most exciting play in this game is when the player hit the ball very far and go around the bases without stopping.

# **Answer the following questions:**

7. What is the <u>MAIN TOPIC</u> of this text?				
A. Explaining how the American football is played				
B. Encouraging readers to become referees				
C. Giving information about linesmen				
D. Comparing between football and rugby				
8. Who are the substitutes in the game?				
A. Players who help the coach				
B. Players who can not train or play well				
C. Players who replace other players				
D. Players who help the referee and the linesmen				
9. What does the underlined word <u>them</u> in paragraph 2 refer to?				
A. the referees				
<b>B.</b> the lineman				
C. the losing team				
D. the winning team				
10. What is the job of the linesman in the game?				
11. What must the players use during the game?				
12. What is the most exciting play in the game?				

# **English Department** Grade: 7

# **Speaking Exercises**

### **Choose the correct response**

## 1- A: Hello, I'm Nasir. What's your name?

B: Hi, .....

- A. I'm tall.
- B. I'm Fahad.
- C. I'm from Oman.
- D. I'm 13 years old.



B:.....

- A. He doesn't like rice.
- B. He is 5 years old.
- C. He is very smart and friendly.
- D. He likes swimming and camels.

#### 3- A- Hi, I am from Kuwait, what about you?

B : Hi, .....

- A. I'm tidy.
- B. I'm Hamad.
- C. I'm busy now.
- D. I'm from Oman.

#### 4- A: Hi, I am Rashid, and you?

B:.....

- A. I am tired.
- B. I'm happy.
- C. I'm Mubarak.
- D. I'm polite.

#### 5- What's your best friend like?

B:.....

- A. He is in grade 7.
- B. He likes ice cream and pasta.
- C. He is smart and tidy.
- D. He does not like watching TV.







Student's Name:	Class 7 / 2020-2021
Write a short <b>story</b> of <b>10</b> sentences .Write in (	complete sentences and pay attention to spelling
grammar, and punctuation rules. You may use t	the following helping phrases:
1- Where and when it happened	2- People in the story
3- Actions in the story	4- People actions and feelings

English Department Grade: 7 Writing Exercises